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BRITISH UNIVERSITIES & COLLEGES SPORT 
NATIONAL FLEET RACING CHAMPIONSHIPS 

SATURDAY 7TH AND SUNDAY 8TH NOVEMBER 2015 
 

NOR AMENDMENT NO.1 
 

1. The requirement for competitors in the firefly class to display bow numbers has been removed.  NoR 
3.13 now reads: ”All sail numbers must be clearly displayed.  No changes of sail number will be 
permitted except with the prior written permission of the Race Committee.  Fireflys which have only a 
two-digit sail number must display the first letter of their institution before the number (i.e. Cardiff 
University 12 and 13 become C12 and C13).”  Competitors within the Firefly class are reminded of the 
need to prefix their sail numbers in accordance with the rule above. 
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